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After AREVA submitted the responses to the RAI’s concerning the DFP and tables
provided by letter dated March 12, 2013 and email dated April, 22, 2013, NRC staff found
the estimated costs reflected in the submittal and tables to be reasonable. However,
AREVA described in the email that the disaggregation process of the tables “resulted in an
approximate 3% increase in the cost estimate for these two potential projects (increased
labor costs applied to certain tasks)”. Please provide a justification for the 3% increase in
the cost estimate. Also, provide justification for any other cost estimate increase, as
mentioned in phone conversation on June 18, 2013.
 
If you have any questions, please call or email me.
 
 
Thanks,
 

Marilyn Diaz,
Project Manager/Chemical Engineer
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/FCSS/FMB
Washington, DC 20555
(301)287-9068
 
 
 
A copy of this email will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s
document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
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